Newlin Township Board of Supervisors & Planning Commission Work Session Meeting Minutes

May 24, 2017

The Newlin Township Board of Supervisors, the Planning Commission, and Consultant Beth Uhler from Cedarville Engineering held a joint work session for the purpose of the ongoing discussion of the 2018 National Pollution Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) and the Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Permit on Wednesday, May 24, 2017, 8:30pm at the Lenfest Center, Cannery Road, Coatesville, PA. The meeting, which was advertised in the Daily Local News on May 9, 2017, was open to the public.

In attendance were Supervisors Janie Baird, Bill Kelsall, and Bob Pearson. Planning Commission members present were Bob Shippee, Norm Powell, Lee Trainer, Mike Meyer and Shanna Donnelly and Secretary, Gail Abel.

Beth Uhler, Environmental Project Manager of Cedarville Engineering, provided a presentation of NPDES and MS4 and the TMDL. A letter was received from Pa DEP dated May 3, 2017 outlining specific timing and requirements for the Plan. In the past Newlin has qualified for a waiver but a waiver request has not been approved by DEP therefore the need to submit a Plan by the deadline.

Respectfully Submitted,

Gail Abel

Recording Secretary